
 
 

 

 

December 11, 2023  

 

Public Notice – Council Office Closure over the Christmas New Year period  

 

Between Christmas and New Year all Council offices and depots will be closed from 3pm on 

Friday, December 22, and reopen on Monday, January 8, 2024.  

 

During the Christmas closure Council will be contactable by phone for emergency situations: 

08 8083 8900. Essential services will continue during the Christmas New Year period break.  

 

Wilcannia Post Office/Service NSW will only be closed on the public holidays.  

 
Ends. 

 
 
 
Regards 
 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

tel:0880838900

